

MARTIN O'MALLEY, Governor ANTHONY G. BROWN, Lt. Governor ALEXANDER SANCHEZ, Secretary

Division of Occupational and Professional Licensing Harry Loleas, Interim Commissioner

> DLLR Home Page • http://www.dllr.state.md.us DLLR E-mail • mddllr@dllr.state.md.us

February 3, 2012

RedVector.com 4980 West Kennedy Blvd. Suite 740 Tampa, FL 33609

Dear Ms. Forsyth

Thank you for your recent submission to the Continuing Professional Competency (CPC) Standards Committee, Maryland Board for Professional Engineers. The Committee has approved RedVector as a provider of Continuing Professional Competency requirements, as stipulated in its regulations.

If you have further questions, feel free to contact the Continuing Professional Competency Committee at 410-230-6260.

Thank you for your company's participation in assuring the highest level of professionalism in engineering in Maryland.

Sincerely,

Pamela J. Edwards

Executive Director

Professional Licensing Boards

